
 

 

 

Chairman’s Report – 18th October 2023 

 

AGM 

Good evening everyone, thank you to all the members who have made our AGM at the at Greenfield 

Cricket Club. 

It has been another busy but productive year for Team TriGuru.  

The committee have embarked on improving many aspects of the club and regularly review and 

discuss the following: Training, Membership Services, Communication & Partnerships with our 

suppliers including clothing and pool access etc.  

We thank our athletes for all of the work they have put in up to this point. 2023 was another great 

year for our athletes on the international & UK stage where they represented themselves and their 

club with great pride and distinction. We look forward to seeing you continue to smash it in 2024 

with already quite a few events booked and on the calendar. 

I would like to offer my thanks to everyone on the Committee for their support and hard work 

throughout the year, we value the insights that existing Committee members are able to offer, we 

continue to learn what it takes to run and manage a successful Triathlon whilst balancing work, family 

commitments and of course training. 

Finally, I’d like to pay tribute to our founders and those who have continued the work of the club 

since its inauguration in 2012, six months after inauguration of Team Wheel Guru.  

 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sean Ofsarnie (Chairperson) 18th October 2023 

 

 


